
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-02775

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Patricia Tartter <p_tartter@optonline.net>
Friday, January 22, 2010 3:06 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom this may concern,
In response to the proposed limitation on the leverage of retail

currency trading accounts I am sending this note. We as
Americans are losing our rights on a daily basis. As a currency
trader it is my right to choose my risk on any and all trades I
place. This limitation would affect my ability to earn profits
substantially. My husband and I have lost out jobs and are being
taxed heavily. Now, you try to take away my ability to financially
survive~

Patricia Tartter

3038-AC61
RIN


